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TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Philip J. Powlick, Division Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecom & Water Section 

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
   
DATE: September 30, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: In the Matter of the Provision of Service to Long Valley Estates Water 

Company by Kane County Water Conservancy District 
 
RE:  Docket No. 10-2265-01 

 
 

STATUS REPORT: 
 
On April 15, 2010, Kane County Water Conservancy District (KCWCD) notified the 
Public Service Commission of Utah that KCWCD was providing water service to Long 
Valley Estates residents, formerly served by Long Valley Estates Water Company 
(LVEWC).  The Division have been in contact with Ed Robbins, Kane County Attorney, 
regarding the progress of the Bill of Sale and Assignment Agreement of the water 
company and its assets.  The Bill of Sale was completed and mailed to the owners of the 
water system, Lynn Overtree, on or about September 27, 2010.  KCWCD  is awaiting for 
the documents to be signed and executed by the owner.  The Division will make a 
recommendation to the Commission upon receipt of the disposition documentation. 
 


